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Dear Pastor and Church,		 	 	 	                    May - June  2024

 At the end of April (April 29 - May 2) we had a team of 17 from the States for a two 
day Vacation Bible School at the church in Huey Saa. Praise the Lord, the following 
Sunday they had four saved at the church and baptized six that afternoon in the 
Mekong River. That same week the church in Huey Saa started an afternoon study 
center for the kids. Every Friday they teach English, Thai, and the Bible. They also 
have games and a meal at the end of the program. They have 20 to 30 kids each 
Friday afternoon. They are hoping to extend it to three to four days a week.


  On May 12th we had a special Mother’s Day service for the Pakistanis. We  
followed that with a Father’s Day service on June 16. We had a small gift for the 
mothers and fathers with a meal at the end the services. They are big on fellowship. 
An hour after the meal is done and everything has been washed, cleaned, and put 
away we still have a crowd hanging around. We slowly begin to turn a few of the 
lights out every so often. Another forty-five minutes and we are down to the last two 
lights by the front door with around 9 to 10 people still standing and fellowshipping 
around the door.    Please continue to pray for the Pakistanis and other persecuted 
Christians around the world.

  We started teaching Bible Study Methods on Sunday afternoons from 2 to 4 for 5 
Sundays. On the fifth Sunday we will offer a week off and teach two more Sundays 
on making charts. Then for those that would like to continue another three weeks 
on Topical, Biographical, and Doctrinal studies. Those that complete all three 
sections will get a 3 hour credit in the Bible Institute. More people are willing to 
commit to a five week course than a ten week course. Hopefully this approach will 
build interest to continue with shorter goals.

We have two purposes: 1) to get people studying the Bible not just reading it. 

2) to inspire people to take classes in the Bible Institute.   

We have 12 students from three churches attending the class. 


  Please continue to pray for God called  

  servants.

  Kannika returned to Thailand May 17.   

  We still have not heard from USCIS for 

  her citizenship appointment.


We thank you for your prayers and support.

God bless you all.


Thomas & Kannika Tucke


